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Notice of Third Amendment to the IA Health Link RFP

MED-18-029

December 8, 2017
WHEREAS the Department of Human Services (“Agency”) has determined it is necessary to amend RFP MED-18-029.  THEREFORE the Agency is reposting the amended documents that incorporate changes to the RFP.  

The following RFP document is amended in this Third Amendment to the RFP and has been reposted to the Bid Opportunities website at: https://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/Home/BidInfo?bidId=4b5f4e15-5780-42cd-b3e6-6f0bee1086a4.  Changes made in previous amendments to the RFP have been incorporated into this document.  For this Third Amendment, new text added is underlined, and deleted text is marked through with a line.

· MED-18-029 - Attachment K – Technical Proposal Response Form, Incorporating Amendment 3, Posted 12-8-17

1305 E. Walnut Street, Des Moines, IA 50319-0114

